# Holy Family Bilingual Catholic School



Hello! Greetings Holy Family Bilingual Catholic School! we provide information related to upcoming events, important dates, and reminders. Good news awaits you. Always check the news from us.

Important links: <u>SIGN UP GENIUS</u>

www.virtusonline.org

Follow us: FACEBOOK INSTAGRAM

Contact us for more information regarding the latest news!
(206) 767-6640 schooloffice@holyfamilybilingual.org

Bilingual
Catholic School

# y Family Bilingual Catholic School



## From the principal

Extra! Extra! Read All About It!

If you are interested in applying for tuition assistance I strongly encourage you to begin the application process now.

**READ MORE...** 

## **Upcoming dates**

- Picture retake November 9th
- 10/12: Middle School visits the University of Washington through our Together We Rise program, a partnership with the Heritage Spanish Department at UW
- 10/13 NO School
- 10/17: Middle school visit to the King County Library in White Center
- 10/26 Preschool, prek visit carpinito Bros farm.
- 11/01 All saints Mass (school Mass will be on Wednesday that week)
- 11/2/ Dia de los Muertos / day of the dead, come and see the ofrendas created by the students and learn about this beautiful Mexican tradition. More details next week. Get in touch with your homeroom teacher to see how you can help.

# SEPTEMBER 2023 S M T W T F S 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 27 28 20 20 20

#### **Notes and reminders**

- Special announcement: Our teacher, Mrs. Thania Goodman, is collaborating with other Mexican writers to translate books focusing on emotional education for ages 3-6. You can find them in <u>Spanish</u> and <u>English here</u> soon they will be writting more books for kids and teens.
- 10/13: NO SCHOOL (Faculty Christ in the Classroom Retreat)
- Fulcrum Tuition assistance applications are now open! The deadline
  for our school is December 15. All families requesting financial
  assistance must apply and go through the process to receive any FA.
   Sign in to your <u>FACTS</u> account to begin the application process.
- We are looking for substitute teachers for grades Preschool-5! If you are interested or know someone who is, please get in touch with Rachel Garcia at rgarcia@holyfamilybilingual.org
- **Lost and found!** Please check the lost and found located by the window downstairs, in Tice Hall.



# Family Bilingual Catholic School



#### **Parent Club news**

- Thank you to all the families who attended and volunteered during our first family movie night! It was a great event, and we hope to facilitate this type of event more often.
- Wonder how your tuition dollars are used in a Catholic School? <u>WATCH THIS VIDEO</u> to learn how a Catholic school budget works.
- Our primary fundraiser for this year (VIVA LA GALA) has already started planning, so expect to see volunteer signup sheets in the next couple of weeks. If you have any questions, please get in touch with Bev at auction@holyfamilybilingual.org



### Volunteer opportunities

 Visit the link to sign up for the safe environment training and start volunteering www.virtusonline.org

contact Susie Orozco. sorozco@holyfamilybilingual.org

 Record and find volunteer opportunities please use this LINK TO SIGN UP GENIUS



#### From the ADVANCEMENT office

#### Admissions and outreach

 Our school will attend the community Multi Faith and resource fair this Sunday, October 8th, 2023. stop by, visit and learn about other community organizations. <u>Learn more here</u>

#### **Development**

- Raffle drawings are happening daily on school days only.
   Make sure you follow us on Facebook to watch us pick the winners this month; thank you to those who supported our school! We cannot do it without you!
- Do you know that our annual fund drive is approaching?
   Stay tuned for more information coming soon!

# Family Bilingual Catholic School



#### Extra curriculular activities

• Middle School Choir meets Thursdays from 3:00 - 4:00 in the Music Room



#### Lunch room announcements!

- \*\*Please be mindful of how much food you pack for your student. We have several students requesting lunch because they have eaten theirs during snack time and are still hungry. It isn't easy to plan for so many unplanned lunch orders, as we order a set amount ahead of time.\*\*
   Thank you for your cooperation. \*\*No microwaves are available to students; please remember this when packing lunch.
- To keep our lunch program running and affordable, we NEED volunteers; please sign up to take your <u>Food Handler's class now</u>. It is online in MANY languages and only costs \$10.



#### **CYO Sports**

- NEW! 4-8th Grade Basketball Registration is OPEN! Please register NOW <a href="https://www.teamsideline.com/sites/seattlecyo/home">https://www.teamsideline.com/sites/seattlecyo/home</a> if your child is interested, registration is due by Thursday October 12th but payment is not due until November. If you are interested in helping coach or manage a team, please reach out to Coach Nick at basketball@holyfamilybilingual.org See the <a href="mailto:BasketballFlyer">Basketball Flyer</a>
- Show your support by attending soccer games this season; look for the GAMES SCHEDULE HERE!



#### **Parish Announcements**

 Partners in the Gospel – Listening Session: More details and an invitation will be announced this weekend during Mass.

- **206 767-6640**
- schooloffice@holyfamilybillingual.org
- 9615 20th Ave SW. Seattle WA 98106\_
- www.holyfamilybilingual.org